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Executive Summary

The Annual Audit Letter summarises the outcome of our work in 2015/16. It
includes the key messages in relation to the financial statements audit and audit
opinion, and Value for Money (VfM) conclusion. 

The Annual Audit Letter will also be reported to Cabinet.

Recommendation

The Audit & Governance Committee is asked to note the Annual Audit Letter.

Background and Advice 

Karen Murray, Engagement Lead, will attend the meeting to present the report and
answer any questions.

Consultations

The report has been agreed with the Council's management and will also be 
reported to Cabinet. 

Implications: 

This item has the following implications, as indicated:

Risk management

No significant risks have been identified 
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